

Dear Saab Friends!

Time moves fast and it's soon Christmas and a New Year 2019!

During this year we have started and also finalised a few projects to support the Saab Car Museum with money and equipment:

- We bought new Information stands for all exhibits in the museum.
- Yet a new book was launched, written by Gunnar Larsson and cowriter Gunnar Johansson, about Gunnar Ljungström (SAAB, we did it Gunnar Ljungström and his Pioneers) that has sold really well.
 - Maybe a nice Christmas gift ? You will find it on http://saabcarmuseum.se/en/webshop
- We purchased a Saab 96 that is currently being restored and rebuilt as a "replica" of the 1962 Saab Group 3 Car that Gösta Karlsson won the Open Road Race in Falkenberg in 1962. This is an era of the Saab two stroke Racing that is not represented in the Saab Car Museum.
 - The plan is to unveil this beautiful car and hand it over to the Museum during the "Saab Car Museum Festival" in Trollhättan June 2019.
 - We hope to see many of our members during this event.
- A flat screen TV was purchased in the purpose to inform visitors about the Saab Car Museum Support organisation, our projects and Donators in the arrival area of the museum.

Our Facebook account: Saab Car Museum Support Organization has been a succes and we have close to 500 followers that we hope would like to be members of the Support Organization.

Now we are hoping for a White Chistmas and a New exciting Year 2019,

Wishing you all,

Merry Christmas and Happy New Year!

Thomas Sinclair
Chairman Saab Car Museum Support Organization